
From The Headteachers  

Security Update 
Yesterday, following Monday evening’s terrorist attack in Manchester, the 
school observed the nation’s minute silence.  The flag has been at half-mast as 
a reminder to the children to keep the families continually in their prayers.  
Lambeth are putting in place measures to reflect the heightened threat  
level.  That means security will be reviewed at all their buildings and at any 
large or significant events in the borough over the next few days. We are also 
reviewing security and emergency arrangements on trips.  Whilst the threat 
level is at critical, school trips into London will be cancelled. We will be  
reviewing this after half term, particularly if the threat level is reduced. Local 
trips and the Year 2 trip to the seaside will still take place. 
 

PGL 
Year 6 have had a wonderful residential week away to the Isle of Wight. The 
staff have really enjoyed spending quality time with the children and their  
conduct has been excellent. We would like to thank the staff for taking the 
children away and I know Year 6 parents will enjoy the children’s stories. 
 

Uniforms 
We thank you for taking the time to ensure the children look smart for school. 
Holidays are a good time for children to freshen up their uniform and trim their 
hair. The tank tops look very smart with the shirts, as boys struggle to keep 
their shirts tucked in. Of course when the children are in school, we tend to 
allow them to keep cool by removing items of uniform. Please refer to the 
uniform guidance on our website if unsure of expectations. We will be updating 
this  for the new school year, to clarify expectations, but if you have any  
suggestions relating to this clarification of our uniform policy, 
please let us know. 
 

We wish you all a restful and happy half term. 

 

 

MERIT AWARDS FOR WEEK ENDING 19th May 2017 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Sat 27th May 9.30am CC v Telferscot at Rosendale 
Road 

Mon 29th 
May—Fri 2nd 
June 

HALF TERM  

Tues 30th 
May—Fri 2nd 
Jun 

Mr Brady’s Sports Camp  
9.15am –3pm 

Mon 5th June Year 6 Out 

Year 5 Trip to Bosco Camp 

Tues 6th June Year 2 Trip to St Paul’s Cathedral 

3.10pm Children’s Cake Sale Junior  
Playground 

Thurs 8th 
June 

9am Class 4 Assembly 

Swimming Lessons begin for Class 7 

Fri 9th Jun 9am Class 8 Assembly 

9am Parents’ Association Meeting 

4pm Year 5 Return from Bosco 

7pm Bingo Night 

Mr Brady’s Sport’s Camp 

The sport’s camp will be during the May half term from Tuesday 30th May—

Friday 2nd June.   

 

Bosco Summer Camp 2017 

Bookings for this year’s Bosco Summer Camp are now open.  More  

information and bookings at: svpboscocamp.org.uk or see Mr Kelleher Class 

14. 

 

Children’s Cake Sale  

Some of our children will be baking  cakes and treats to sell in the Junior 

Playground on Tuesday 6th June at 3.10pm. The money they raise will be 

donated to their chosen charity, Battersea Cat and Dogs Home.  Please do 

come along and buy. 

 

Today’s Cake Sale Winners 

Well done to all the competitions entrants.  Overall Best Cake: Nathan Slater 

C 4.  Best Design: Jerome Lynch  C9; Best Taste: Dylan Hogan and two  

commended entries : Esther & Matilda C7 with Martha & Rand C12 with 

their sunshine cake and Nancy Galloway C12 with her sunbathing on the 

beach cake.  

   ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Nursery AM Rafferty McReynolds 

Nursery PM Anthony Boahen 

Class 1 Devonte Streeks 

Class 2 Luis Basilio Agreda  

Class 3 Bobby-James Street 

Class 4 Evin Olsen 

Class 5 Roushanna McKoy 

Class 6 Matthew Ocampo Gil 

Class 7 Benjamin Panchi-Pacheco 

Class 8 Joseph Galloway 

Class 9 Kristian McLean 

Class 10 Luca Payne 

Class 11 Lorcan Oliver 

Class 12 James Campoverde Coronel 

Class 13 Edward Colegate 

Class 14 Tamra Chan 

Visit our School Website www.corpuschristischool.co.uk for more pictures and information. Find us on twitter @ccbrixton 

Thank you to Fr. David, Mrs Duffy  and Year 5 children 

who led our Marian Procession on Wednesday. 

After School Care Club 

The After School Club is extremely 
popular.  Therefore we are unable 
to take additional children in the  
foreseeable future unless in an  

extreme emergency. 

Please call the school office if you 
have any queries about After 

School Care. 
After School Care Club Contact  

Numbers:  07908 905024 or 
07727658527 

General Reminders 

Corpus Christi School Trent Road, London, SW2 5BL. Tel: 020 7274 4722 19th May 2017, Volume 19 Issue 33 

A
tte

n
d
a
n
ce

  1
5
th

 M
a
y—

1
9
th

 M
a
y 2

0
1
7

 

Class   % 

Class 3 100 

Class 11 100 

Class 1 99.3 

Class 5 99.3 

Class 8 99.3 

Class 2 99.0 

Class 12 99.0 

Class 6 98.6 

Class 14 98.0 

Class 13 97.6 

Class 10 97.5 

Class 4 96.9 

Class 7 96.5 

Class 9 94.3 

Class N 92.9 

Congratulations to Classes 3 & 11 on their 

100% attendance. 

Parents’ Association 

Dates for your Diary 
Friday 9th June  

9am PA Meeting 

7pm Bingo 
Night 

Please do come along for a great 
fun family night and you could 

be a very lucky winner! 
 

Helpers needed for Bingo Night.  
Please log on the  

Parents’ Association Community 
hub to volunteer, or contact 

Pauline 07946 647590 or Anne 
07940 782248 

 

https://app.ptasocial.com/auth/login  
 

Friday 30th June  
9am PA Meeting 

3.10pm Ice Lolly 
Sale 

 

Friday 14th July 
3.10pm Ice Lolly Sale 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 14th 
July  

6pm Summer Disco  

£30,000 

£20,800 

raised to date, 

thank you. 

 

Parents’ Zone 

School Dinners—Summer Term 

2nd Half Term £68.00 

Full Term £114.00 

Please log onto your Parentpay and  

ensure you are up-to-date with your  

payments. 

 

Friday Night is Lice Night 

Please do check regularly to keep those nits at 

bay!  Head lice can be a nuisance and  

parents must do regular checks to  

ensure your child has not got them and also if 

they do  you treat them straight away to  

ensure they do not spread to other  

children. 

Corpus Christi Parish a Cub Scout Pack for 

the 1st Brixton Scout Group meet on  

Thursday in the Church Hall from 6.15 to 

7.45pm.  

If you are interested in your child  

being part of this please contact Wendy  

Hutcheson, the person in charge of 

Scouting in Lambeth, via email at  

dclambethscouts@gmail.com 

If we can get the necessary adult  

leadership from the Parish we would be 

looking to open a Beaver Colony for 6 & 7 

year olds and a Scout Troop for those aged 

10 to 14 in the future 

Looking for Childcare? 

Capable, dedicated, trustworthy, hard 

working nanny available for full time work 

from September 2017.   

Has been full time nanny for a Corpus  

Christi family for 3 years so comes highly 

recommended.   

Please contact Caroline on 07826 552 760 

if you are interested in being put in touch. 

Parking at School 

Please be careful parking around the 

school.  Recently a parent’ car was  

damaged by a lorry in Horsford Road.  

Please use the designated parking bays 

only. 

Sama Karate & Martial Art 

Family karate classes are held in Corpus 

Christi Church Hall every Tuesday 6-7pm.  

£5.00 per lesson. 

For more information call 07594 928598.   

 

 

 

 

 

Stay save in the sun  and enjoy the  

holiday. 
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